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Fire Department  
Ø Responsible and reliable Volunteer Fire 

Chief still needed for the Fire Dept. Please 
submit letter of interest to City Hall by 
December 17th.  

911/EMS 
Ø EMS Meetings: 1st Thursday of the month, 

9:30 am @ Clinic. Visitors/Volunteers 
welcome!  

Ø Local number to 911 radios is (907) 329-
2013. For Internet-based phones, dial “1” 
beforehand.  

City Council Meetings   
Ø Reg. Council Meeting: Thursday, December 

17th @ 6:30 pm.  
Library  
Ø The Library is temporarily closed; if you 

would like to check a book/movie out, 
please leave a message at 329-2080. The 
Drop Box may be utilized for returning 
Library materials.  

Post Office    
Ø Hours of Operation: Sunday & Monday: 

Closed. Tuesday – Saturday: 1 – 3:30 pm.  
Ø Need a street address on incoming mail? 

Use: 101 NW Kodiak Ave # [P.O. Box No.] 
CC, AK 99918.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

FROM CITY HALL                    DECEMBER 2020 

Did You Know? 
To receive a letter from Santa Claus, write to: Santa Claus at 325 S. Santa Claus Lane, North 

Pole, Alaska 99705-9998.  
 
 
 

City Right of Way 
o Please make sure all items are 

removed from City ROW so roads 
can be properly brushed. Failure to 
do so will result in fines.  

o Contact City Hall if you are unsure 
of where ROW begins and ends.  

Garbage  
• Garbage Pick-Up will be every 

other Friday until Spring. Pick-Up 
dates for December: 11th and 28th. 
Please do not dump fish carcasses 
into regular garbage pick-up.  

 

EMS Team Leader 
• The City is accepting letters of interest 

for EMS Team Leader. Please submit 
letters no later than December 17th by 
email (clerk@ccalaska.com) or mail 
(PO Box 18047 Coffman Cove, AK 
99918).  

Harbor News 
Ø Annual Moorage 

Customers: The deadline 
to return moorage 
agreements to City Hall 
has been extended to 
Thursday, December 
17th.  

 

Notice: City Hall will be closed Christmas Eve.  

Crossett Grant Job Opportunity 
• The City has received a Crossett 

Grant which includes a part-time 
job for a “Sled Into the Future” 
specialist at the Library.  

• Job will consist of 6 hrs/week 
working with students and parents 
on the Statewide Library Electronic 
Doorway (SLED) program.  

• Applications available through City 
Hall and due Dec. 17th.  

 


